Colm's 5th Class Summer Newsletter

We had a memorable year in 5th class with lots of learning, plenty of activities and a bit fun along the way.

The children loved doing our paired reading activities with Lisa's Senior Infants. The class made some great connections with their reading buddies, and even did some paired dancing together for Seachtain na Gaeilge.

It was quite an active year too. We completed the Marathon Kids challenge, running an amazing 42 kilometres over 8 weeks. We were one of the first classes in the new school building to take part in Cycling Safety Training. The class learned all about how to stay safe out on the roads and had loads of fun over the 7 weeks of classes.

We topped it all off with a fun-filled school tour to Flynn Park. The Aqualough was a particular highlight with lots of the class saying it was the best school tour ever!











